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America to China to Africa, all brought by obedience and heartfelt prayer. He
illustrates how God has used revival fire through the centuries to revive the
church and reveal the glorious presence of the Holy Spirit.
All of Grace (Religious Study) Charles Spurgeon 2019-12-18 This eBook edition has
been formatted to the highest digital standards and adjusted for readability on
all devices. All of Grace is a theological study by Charles Spurgeon who is known
as the "Prince of Preachers". Grace is the hallmark of Christianity which is often
out of the focus of the Christian church. Spurgeon suggests that the grace is the
central glue of faith, redemption, and repentance. He argues that through grace,
repentance gets a meaning. A gospel centered study tells about the greatness of
Jesus and the Lord's redemptive heart towards his own. Spurgeon deals with the sin
that entangles us by showing us Jesus. He reminds us that the Lord knows very well
that we can't change our heart, but he can, when we submit to him by faith in
Jesus. And with faith comes repentance.
Heaven-- Better by Far J. Oswald Sanders 2013 Sanders combs the Scriptures to
learn about the Christian's final home: 'So incredibly glorious is heaven that we
are compelled to express it in...symbols of grandeur and majesty.'
The Attributes of God Volume 1 A. W. Tozer 2007-02-14 The most important question
For A. W. Tozer, no question is more important than, "What is God like?" The
desire to know God consumed his entire life and ministry. That's why those who
read him come to know God more intimately. Originally preached as sermons at
Southside Alliance Church in Chicago, this first volume of The Attributes of God
examines ten attributes of God. It also includes a study guide for an in-depth
look at each attribute: Infinite Immense Good Just Merciful Gracious Omnipresent
Immanent Holy Perfect Steeped in Scripture and filled with the Spirit, Tozer
preached with striking clarity and power. The sense of his sermons comes through
on every page, bringing the Word of God to bear upon you. "If a sermon can be
compared to light, then A.W. Tozer released a laser beam from the pulpit, a beam
that penetrated the heart." — Warren Wiersbe, former pastor of The Moody Church
How to Worship Jesus Christ Joseph S. Carroll 2013-07-26 What does it mean to
enter the presence of Jesus? Can people today do this or only biblical characters?
In this classic book, Joseph Carroll shows us what it means to truly come into
Jesus’ presence. There is so much more to truly worshiping Jesus than church
services and personal devotions. True worship requires complete commitment of
emotions, intellect, and will—and our reward is great. Carroll directs us into the
presence of Christ by drawing on Scripture, especially the book of Revelation, and
by giving practical steps of personal worship. The experiences of some of
history’s greatest saints also serve as relatable examples of true worship. This
deeply practical and personal book will help us know Jesus more intimately on a
daily basis. It will help us draw close to Christ, to experience His presence, and
to worship Him in ways far better than what most of us imagine to be possible.
Moody Classics Complete Set St. Augustine 2010-05-13 This package includes the
entire collection of the Moody Classics Set: The Confessions of St. Augustine,
Hudson Taylor's Spiritual Secret, The Apostolic Fathers, The Incomparable Christ,
Orthodoxy, Answers to Prayer, The Christian's Secret of a Happy Life, Power
Through Prayer, The Imitation of Christ, The True Vine, The Pilgrim's Progress,
How to Pray, All of Grace, Born Crucified, Holiness (Abridged), The Overcoming
Life, The Secret of Guidance, Names of God, and Prevailing Prayer. Of all the
factors influencing our spiritual growth and development, pivotal books play a key
role. Learning from those who have walked the path and fought the fight brings
wisdom and strengthens resolve. And hearing the familiar chords of kingdom living
sung by voices from other times can penetrate cultural barriers that limit our
allegiance to the King. To this end, Moody Publishers is honored to present all
nineteen books of its spiritual classics series. Selected for their enduring
influence and timeless perspective, these new editions promise to shape the lives
of spiritual pilgrims for generations to come.
The Attributes of God Arthur W. Pink 2019-07-18 The foundation of our knowledge of
God rests upon knowing what he is like. Without understanding God's attributes, we
have a skewed perception of him—often one cast in our own image. We need more than
just a theoretical knowledge of God in order to worship him as he desires. This
classic work of A.W. Pink invites readers to discover the truth about seventeen
attributes of God, including his sovereignty, immutability, patience, love,
faithfulness, and much more. Pink shows readers a God who is alive, all-powerful,
and active in his creation. The perfect introductory text, 'The Attributes of God'
also has enough depth and meat to satisfy the more experienced reader.
Spiritual Leadership J. Oswald Sanders 2017-07-04 Over 1 million copies sold What
every church will always need The need for talented, vigorous leaders in the
church cannot be overemphasized. Such times demand active service of men and women
who are guided by and devoted to Jesus Christ. With more than 1 million copies
sold, Spiritual Leadership stands as a proven classic for developing such
leadership. J. Oswald Sanders, a Christian leader for nearly seventy years and
author of more than forty books, presents the key principles of leadership in both
the temporal and spiritual realms. He illustrates his points with examples from
Scripture and biographies of eminent men of God, such as Moses, Nehemiah, the
apostle Paul, David Livingstone, Charles Spurgeon, and others. Featured topics
include: The cost of leadership The responsibility of leadership Tests of
leadership The qualities and criteria of leadership The art of reproducing leaders
The one indispensable requirement of leadership Sanders holds that even natural
leadership qualities are God-given, and their true effectiveness can only be
reached when they are used to the glory of God. Let this classic be your guide for
leadership, and watch how God works through you to do great things for His glory.
"By my Spirit" Jonathan Goforth 101-01-01 Dr. A.T. Schofield says: "One thing to
be borne in mind is that since the days of Pentecost there is no record of the
sudden and direct work of the Spirit of God upon the souls of men that has not
been accompanied by events more or less abnormal. It is, indeed, on consideration,
only natural that it should be so. We cannot expect an abnormal inrush of Divine
light and power, so profoundly affecting the emotions and changing the lives of
men, without remarkable results. As well expect a hurricane, an earthquake, or a
flood, to leave nothing abnormal in its course, as to expect a true Revival that
is not accompanied by events quite out of our ordinary experience."
A Spiritual Clinic J. Oswald Sanders 2019-04-02 A Lost Book from J. Oswald Sanders
Now Re-Released with a Beautiful New Cover "The complex strains and problems which
the Christian encounters in the contemporary world find their answer, not in
tranquilizers or stimulants, but in a correct understanding and application of
scriptural principles." -J. Oswald Sanders, from the introduction J. Oswald
Sanders (best known for his book Spiritual Leadership, which has sold over a
million copies), touched hundreds of thousands of lives in his lifetime and
continues to inspire Christians today. His books Spiritual Leadership, Spiritual
Maturity, and The Incomparable Christ are beloved and well-read to this day. But
there are two of his books that readers haven’t had access to in over 30 years. A
Spiritual Clinic is one of them. Life wears on us, we go through seasons of
fatigue, strain and tension that take their toll, and we can easily fall into
apathy. Sanders prescribes a powerful tonic of scriptural principles that lead to
recovery and growth. For anyone who feels worn out from their Christian life and
could use a little spiritual doctoring, A Spiritual Clinic is for you.
Fat City Leonard Gardner 1996-10-06 A story of small time boxing in Stockton,
California in the 1950s.
Amy's Best Friend, Prayers of a Child Ernie Rosenberg 2012-09-01 The prayers of 6year old Amy to her very best friend, God. God really is Amy's best friend and she
treats Him that way. She brings Him a cupcake for his birthday, helps Him out with
His problems, asks to become His assistant, and even takes objection to the
creation. Why is fun so important? Because it is an avenue to God that is so very,
very natural to small children. It gives small children (age 3-6) spirituality

Answers to Prayer George Muller 2017-02 In this classic work, Answers to Prayer,
Muller shows how powerful prayer and God’s provision can be when it is fully
relied on.
Prayer on Fire Fred Hartley 2014-02-27 Prayer on Fire is what happens when your
initiative to meet with God in prayer connects with His desire to meet you. Learn
the biblical steps to take to experience the reality of the Holy Spirit’s presence
in your daily prayer life.
Multiple Streams of Success Mark Johnson 2008-07-01 MULTIPLE STREAMS OF SUCCESS
REAL LIFE STORIES OF FAITH for the discouraged, HOPE for the challenged, SUCCESS
for the aspiring, and motivation for OVERCOMING ADVERSITY Multiple Streams of
Success presents the personal accounts of men and women who have triumphed over
adversities including: abusive situations, life and death experiences, cocaine
dependency, pornography addiction, and physical disabilities.
The Overcoming Life Dwight Lyman Moody 1896
God's Abundant Grace Dwight L Moody 1998-01-01 &quote;MANY OF YOU HAVE BEEN KEPT
OUT OF THE KINGDOM OF GOD BY YOUR GOOD WORKS.&quote; A startling thought, isn't
it? Righteous acts and hard work may be the very things that lock the door to
God's salvation, writes D. L. Moody. The faith versus works debate has gone on for
two thousand years. Today the confusion continues. How many people, perhaps even
you, believe that if they try hard enough, they may be able to escape judgment and
receive God's gift of salvation? In God's Abundant Grace, D. L. Moody's words
reach forward in time to strip away the layers we've added to God's salvation and
lay bare the simple instruction: &quote;To him that worketh not, but believeth to
Him,... his faith is counted for righteousness.&quote;
Love Over Fear Dan White Jr 2019 Aren't Christians supposed to be the loving ones?
Whether you're watching the news or scrolling through your news feed, you'll
encounter fear. We're scared of terrorists, criminals, and the other side of the
aisle. We're scared for our children. We're scared of each other. And all the
while divisions grow. But enough is enough. It's time to fight our battles the way
Jesus fought his--with confounding, disruptive, world-changing LOVE. Love Over
Fear is a thought-provoking guide to conquering fear with love in the age of
polarization. Dan White Jr. will: show you how and why fear works and how to
combat it demonstrate the power of self-emptying love in a world of hate teach you
how to walk in love when it's complicated, messy, and seemingly impossible We are
the one's called to love even our enemies. Isn't it time we started living like
it?
The Incomparable Christ J. Oswald Sanders 2009-06-01 Author J. Oswald Sanders, a
lawyer turned 20th century missionary statesman, follows Jesus from His preexistence to His earthly life and coming Second Advent. Throughout he upholds
Jesus as the powerful and perfect Savior of the world, arguing against any who
would diminish His uniqueness.
Jacob Have I Loved Katherine Paterson 2009-10-06 Katherine Paterson's remarkable
Newbery Medal-winning classic about a painful sibling rivalry, and one sister’s
struggle to make her own way, is an honest and daring portrayal of adolescence and
coming of age. A strong choice for independent reading, both for summer reading
and homeschooling, as well as in the classroom, Jacob Have I Loved has been lauded
as a cornerstone young adult novel and was ranked among the all-time best
children's novels in a survey published by School Library Journal. "Jacob have I
loved, but Esau have I hated . . ." With her grandmother's taunt, Louise knew that
she, like the biblical Esau, was the despised elder twin. Caroline, her selfish
younger sister, was the one everyone loved. Growing up on a tiny Chesapeake Bay
island, angry Louise reveals how Caroline has robbed her of everything: her hopes
for schooling, her friends, her mother, even her name. While everyone pampers
Caroline, Wheeze (her sister's name for her) begins to learn the ways of the
watermen and the secrets of the island, especially of old Captain Wallace, who has
mysteriously returned after fifty years. The war unexpectedly gives this
independent girl a chance to fulfill her dream to work on the water alongside her
father. But the dream does not satisfy the woman she is becoming. Alone and
unsure, Louise begins to fight her way to a place for herself outside her sister's
shadow. But in order to do that, she must first figure out who she is...
Holiness (Abridged) J. C. Ryle 2010-06-01 J.C. Ryle’s Holiness has imparted a
standing challenge to Christians for 130 years. In this new, slimmed-down series
of excerpts from Ryle’s masterwork, we aim to present his original message to a
whole new generation. Holiness, Ryle argued, was not simply a matter of believing
and feeling, but of doing.
The Christian Book of Mystical Verse A. W. Tozer 2016-04-15 "... some of the best
devotional verse the English language affords..." While the term "mystic" may have
connotations that reach beyond traditional Christian thinking, it actually refers
to a common spiritual experience that unites anyone who has fellowship with God.
The poems in this book were hand-picked by Tozer and follow a logical pattern,
going in line with the very nature of salvation itself and the death of Jesus on
the cross, man's contemplation of his own sin, redemption, communion with God,
awaiting the return of Christ, and celebrations of eternal fellowship with God in
Heaven. Both intimate and exhilarating, The Christian Book of Mystical Verse is a
book for anyone who seeks to worship God the Father, and who finds the rich
language of Christians of old a great help in that endeavor.
The Christian's Secret of a Happy Life Hannah Whitall Smith 1888
The Secret of Guidance Frederick Brotherton Meyer 1896
Spiritual Discipleship J. Oswald Sanders 2017-07-04 “Take time and trouble to keep
yourself spiritually fit.” — 1 Tim. 4:7, J. B. Phillips Translation As J. Oswald
Sanders points out, true discipleship is more than intellectual assent to a belief
in Christ; it involves the whole person and lifestyle. True disciples pursue their
Master. They know that God is watching over their faith, but they also take
Scripture’s command seriously: “work out your own salvation with fear and
trembling, for it is God who works in you.” They take pains, by His power, to look
more and more like Jesus. This book will help you to be such a disciple. It
examines Jesus’ teaching on what it means to follow Him, helping you become the
kind of Christian Jesus wants you to be—not one devised by man or even other
Christians. You’ll learn: The profile of an ideal disciple Conditions for
discipleship The tests that disciples endure How disciples pray and grow The
posture and practices of a disciple And more For anyone who wants to be not just a
believer in Christ, but an imitator of Him, this book is a treasured resource.
Includes questions for reflection, ideal for both individual and group study.
TRUE VINE MEDITATIONS FOR A MO Andrew 1828-1917 Murray 2016-08-29 This work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library stamps (as most
of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the world),
and other notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact,
this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Revival Fire Wesley L. Duewel 2018-11-20 Fire blazes from heaven, and a stone
altar erupts in flame. So begins a spiritual awakening, the kindling of a revival
fire still burning today. Beginning with Elijah and God's tremendous one-day
revival of Israel, Wesley Duewel tells stories of revivals spanning the globe from
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with a smile, a great big smile through the practice of nighttime prayer. "Amy's
Best Friend, Prayers of a Child"comprises a personal introduction from Amy
followed by 14 illustrated prayers, and finally special pages to record a child's
own prayers. The book is non-denominational. "Amy's Best Friend" is accompanied by
two fun books to support your child's practice of prayer. First, there is a
coloring book giving your child hours of fun coloring in the same prayers you have
read to him/her. Second, after all the pages at the end of "Amy's Best Friend,
Prayers Of A Child" have been been filled with your child's own prayers, a prayer
journal is available under the name "Amy's Best Friend, Prayers of A Child: My
Prayers." All books plus the Kindle ebook are available from my authors page:
http: //www.amazon.com/author/amyamos.
The Apostolic Fathers Apostolic Fathers 2009-06-01 Now with a new foreword by Mark
Galli. A collection of the earliest known writings of the church, The Apostolic
Fathers includes a sermon and six brief documents: the First and Second Epistles
of Clement, the Didache, the Epistles of Ignatius, the Epistle of Polycarp, the
Epistle about Polycarp's Martyrdom, and the Shepherd of Hermas. "There are two
ways, one of life and one of death," begins the Didache, "and between the two ways
there is a great difference." Followers of the way of life today will find much
encouragement of those who first embarked on the path two millennia ago. The John
Lightfoot (1602-1675) translation was the source used for this edition of
Apostolic Fathers.
Spiritual Leadership, Spiritual Discipleship, Spiritual Maturity Set of 3 Sanders
books J. Oswald Sanders 2017-07-04 This set includes all three books of the J.
Oswald Sanders' spiritual growth series: Spiritual Leadership, Spiritual
Discipleship, and Spiritual Maturity. In Spiritual Leadership, J. Oswald Sanders,
a Christian leader for decades and the author of more than forty books, presents
the key principles of leadership in both the temporal and spiritual realms. He
illustrates those principles throughout with examples from godly figures like
Moses, Nehemiah, the apostle Paul, David Livingstone, Charles Spurgeon, and
others. With more than 1 million copies sold, this proven classic will help you to
frame your leadership as spiritual service. In Spiritual Discipleship, Sanders
points out that true discipleship is more than intellectual assent to a belief in
Christ; it involves the whole person and lifestyle. This book will help you embody
that truth. It examines Jesus’ teaching on what it means to follow Him, helping
you become the kind of Christian Jesus wants you to be—not one devised by man or
even other Christians. For anyone who wants to be not just a believer in Christ,
but an imitator of Him, this book is a treasured resource. In Spiritual Maturity,
Sanders explores the primary source of continual growth. In three parts,
structured around the persons of the Trinity, he provides clear direction for
those desiring to grow strong spiritually. Complete with scriptural principles for
spiritual development and study questions at the end of the text, this classic
handbook is a timeless treasure.
How to Pray Ruben Torrey 2007-04-01 The question of what prayer is and how exactly
one goes about praying has been vexing Christians for centuries. For this reason,
R.A. Torrey's How to Pray is as relevant now as it was when first published in
1900. This slim volume, filled with analogies, parables, and relevant Biblical
passages, contains step-by-step guidelines for anyone looking to develop a closer
relationship with God. Learn the ten reasons why prayer is important, the three
secrets of effective praying, the seven hindrances to prayer, the seven ways to
determine when to pray, and more. Clear, succinct, and written with the lay reader
in mind, How to Pray is a book the devout Christian can turn to again and
again.American pastor and writer REUBEN ARCHER TORREY (1856-1928) traveled
worldwide, evangelizing and winning converts to Christianity. A prolific writer,
his works include Baptism with the Holy Spirit (1895), What the Bible Teaches
(1898), and How to Bring Them to Christ (1893).
Spiritual Depression D. Martyn Lloyd-Jones 2016-01-12 Spiritual Depression is one
of the great classics of the modern Church and tackles the big question: If
Christianity is such "good news" why are its followers often unhappy? Dr. Martyn
Lloyd-Jones was possibly the greatest Christian preacher and teacher of the
twentieth century. A medical doctor by training, Spiritual Depression draws
together his professional understanding of the mind with a profound understanding
of Christian teaching and the Bible. Spiritual Depression diagnoses the causes of
the ill feeling that many Christians experience. It prescribes the practical care
that is needed to lift people's spirits and bring them freedom, power and joy.
Spiritual health is possible and this book explains how everyone can grasp it for
themselves.
Prevailing Prayer: what Hinders It? Dwight Lyman Moody 1884 Prevailing Prayer by
Dwight Lyman Moody, first published in 1884, is a rare manuscript, the original
residing in one of the great libraries of the world. This book is a reproduction
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of that original, which has been scanned and cleaned by state-of-the-art
publishing tools for better readability and enhanced appreciation. Restoration
Editors' mission is to bring long out of print manuscripts back to life. Some
smudges, annotations or unclear text may still exist, due to permanent damage to
the original work. We believe the literary significance of the text justifies
offering this reproduction, allowing a new generation to appreciate it.
Power Through Prayer Edward M. Bounds 2021-09-21 The contents of this message upon
prayer should be read alike by preacher and teacher, evangelist and intercessor.
Its pages contain an appeal to every "worker together with Christ," and stimulate
the desire for prayer in the varied relationships of Christian life. The appeal
deserves a wide circulation amongst members of Prayer Circles and Prayer Unions,
and, indeed, amongst all who are looking for a revival of true religion in our
land, and an exodus of ambassadors for Christ to heathen and Moslem populations. - Albert A. Head.
Five Pillars of the Gladiator Gospel, Form #17.004 Brooky R. Stockton, Phd
2020-02-06 Lecture Notes on New Testament Theology. Sovereignty Education and
Defense Ministry (SEDM) is expressly authorized to be republish this document on
Google Book and Google Play and elsewhere by the author at the following location
on the author's website: DMCA/Copyright, Section 10
https://nikeinsights.famguardian.org/footer/dmcacopyright/
Born Crucified L. E. Maxwell 2010-06-01 L. E. Maxwell writes, “The cross is the
key to all situations as well as to all Scripture.” By relating the cross as
essential to the life of the believer, Professor L.E. Maxwell simply and
practically shows how an understanding of our identification with Christ in his
death and resurrection can lead to life as it was meant to be lived. It is by
living with a cross-centered perspective that we can have both victory over sin
and power to serve God well. Maxwell's heart and vision for training up young
poeple with the truth of God's Word and the necessity of evangelism shines forth
in this little book. Readers know authenticity when they read it - and Maxwell
exudes it.
A Doll's House Henrik Ibsen 2018-11-28 A Doll's House is a three-act play in prose
by Henrik Ibsen. The play is significant for its critical attitude toward 19th
century marriage norms. In the central character of Nora, Ibsen epitomized the
human struggle against the humiliating constraints of social conformity. Nora's
ultimate rejection of a smothering marriage and life in 'a doll's house' shocked
theatergoers of the late 1800s and opened new horizons for playwrights and their
audiences.
Names Of God Nathan J. Stone 1987-01-01 Jehovah-tsidkenu, "the Lord our
righeousness"; Jehovah-shalom, "the Lord our peace"; Jehovah-jireh, "the Lord will
provide." This is a study of the twelve most common Hebrew names for God-and their
significance and fulfillment in Christ. God's names reveal not only different
dimensions of His character but also point to their fulfillment in the Person and
work of Jesus Christ. This classic study examines the Old Testament names of God
and the particular aspect of His character and dealings with man that each
reveals. Names of God is a book that will help contemporary Christians better
understand the glory, majesty, and power of God. (More than 115,000 in print)
Spiritual Maturity J. Oswald Sanders 1994 Complete with study questions at the end
of the text, Spiritual Maturity is a fascinating treatise on spiritual discernment
and the character of God.
Spiritual Maturity J. Oswald Sanders 2017-07-04 How do Christians grow? “This book
invites the reader to experience the title. It is not just a ‘how-to’ volume, but
a ‘be’ volume.” So write the editors of this rich resource on the spiritual life.
Spiritual maturity is not a level of growth Christians achieve, but the passion to
press on in Christ. In these chapters, J. Oswald Sanders explores the primary
source of continual growth. In three parts, structured around the persons of the
Trinity, Sanders explores matters like: How we should view God Why our weakness is
God’s strength What it means that Christ prays for us How to live like an heir of
the King The role of the Spirit in a Christian’s life Spiritual Maturity provides
clear direction for those desiring to grow strong spiritually. Complete with
scriptural principles for spiritual development and study questions at the end of
the text, this classic handbook is a timeless treasure. Includes a "For
Reflections" section, making it an ideal resource for both individual and group
study.
The Six Miracles of Calvary William Nicholson 2012-12-26 The crucifixion. A
grisly, criminal death, yet a triumphant occasion for displaying God's miraculous
redemptive power. Explore the six great wonders God performed at Calvary: the
darkness, the rent veil, the earthquake, the opened graves, the undisturbed
graveclothes, and the restoration to life of Old Testament saints.
The True Vine: Meditations for a Month on John 15:1-16 Andrew Murray 19??
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